Nebo School District
Classified Employee Recognition

Nebo School District and the Board of Education will again
formally r'eco%nize outstanding classified employees -
classroom technicians, bus drivers, custodians, food service
workers, secretaries, maintenance personnel, media tec - who
add so much to the smooth operation of the District and the
education of our students. One employee in eight different
categories will be recognized at the March Board Meeting.

We need your help in identifying candidates for this
recognition. If you have seen extraordinary performance of
work, significant professional accomplishments or activities
that have improved the overall image and professionalism of
our District, please submit your nominations online at
http://tiny.cc/neboclassified with a brief description of why
you are nominating the employee or email Sandra Jarvis at
sandra.jarvis@nebo.edu.

DEADLINE: February 22, 2013




